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- L.A.M.G.C.C. Officers for 1990

Joe Tiemann, President 456-1313
Roger Gibson, Vice President 887-2725
Mike Loden, Secretary/Treasurer 467-5490
Michael Delacerda, Newsletter Editor 738-3246
Wayne Aucoin, Member at Large 469-9083
Peter Brauen, Member at Large 1-601-467-0519

Tilden Holliday, Member at Large ' 467-4209




CALENDAR OF EVENTS

LAMGCC General Meeting Aug. 28th
3rd Annual Parts Sale Sep. 8th
Wash and Wax Sep. 16th

English Motoring Club's British Car Day(Jackson,Ms) Sep. 22nd

LAMGCC General Meeting Sep. 25th
British Car Day (Memphis, Tn) Qct, 13th
Daughters Of The British Empire's Annual Tea Oct. 20th
LAMGCC General Meeting Ot S0Eh
Eldrige Reynolds Memorial Rallye Nov. 4th
LAMGCC General Meeting Nov. 27th

Car Club Regalia:

LAMGCC T—Shilt..eeeeeeeoneeeeeennnenns $6.00
INAMGECE oo St e e e e e s $13.00
LAMGCC Windshield DecCal....euueeeenenenn. $1.50
MG Wiacket PatEhie - s a e e ae oiais on oo ois olsie e $2.00
MG Old Fashioned GlaSSeS.....eeeeeeenen.. $20050
LAMGCC Baseball CapS:.ceeeeeeeecscessn $12.00

Other items, such as grille badges, tankards, etc, must be paid

for in advance and ordered from the mother club in England.

**This meeting, we will be having a special on the Green Polo
Shirts. Come Prepared!**

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING, JULY 31ST 1990

The meeting was called to order at 8:03pm.

Joe Tiemann was absent.

Roger Gibson announced that Mike Cenac has had his first baby
boy.

Roger Gibson went over our junk yard trip, and spoke of car
stereo installation. He also mentioned of parts for sale
from a 1969 MGB.

Roger Gibson spoke of the upcoming events.

August 11lth cruise, and on our Breakfast trip.

Frazier Rice gave an excellent presentation on NAMGAR's GT
complete with pictures!

It was announced that Gambino's Foreign Car Repair will be
moving to a new location.

(continued........ )



MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEETING, JULY 31ST 1990

(continued..s«sess )

Roger Talley gave a source of great looking body stripes for
the MGB.

Roger Gibson then made an announcement on our possible name
change and our British Car Day 1991.

It was made known that we are now looking for volunteers for
our British car day next year.

Snubbs spoke of the Hound and Hare rallye that he put on last
meeting.

T-shirts and hats were put on sale.

The 50/50 was won by John Winter.

Breakfast Run -

What's a Springfield? A Taste Of Bavaria!
Who would guess a German restaurant in the pine woods of
Louisiana. But it's there. Nestled in the pine woods near
Pontchatoula is a German Restaurant. 16 cars from the club
met at 9:30am last Sunday for a breakfast meal that was very
unusual, Belgian waffles, Bavarian sausages, coddled eggs,
etc. Everyone had a good time and we all want a return trip
in the fall.

R.G.

1st ANNUAL HIGHLAND ISLAND SCOTTISH GAMES

... Will occur on Saturday, September 8,1990 from 9am-430pm.This
club contacted us requesting an exhibition of English cars.
Although the club is having another function that day, if anyone
is interested in going, please contact Nina Schwartzman (601)432-
5836. If you call, entrance fee will be free and she will give info
on where you can exhibit the MG. There will be traditional foods,
drinks, crafts, music(bagpipes) and dancing. Also sanctioned
scottish games that anvone can particivate.

Unfortunately, this falls on the same day as our Annual parts
sale. You will have to choose.

Announcement -

The Jazz City Vette club will be putting on a car show
on September 2nd, 1990 at Delgado community college. There
will be all sorts of street rods, vettes, and trucks and
vans at this show. There is even a category for 4x4 Corvettes!
This show starts at 10:00am and the Judging starts somewhere
around noon. For more information call James at 244-9730



Welcome New Member:
Terry J and Mary H Dempre
314 Scotchpine Dr.
Mandeville, La. 70448
1-845-8387
Terry and Mary have a rubber
bumpered MGB, and Terry craves
all MGB/GT's.

FOR SALE:

1973 MGB - Damask Red with black interior. Runs perfectly and
is rust free. Car is in excellent condition overall, and
this is a regretful sale. I am selling due to a 1957 MGA
purchase. Asking $4000.00 or best offer. Call Tilden at
467-4209

Wanted MGB/GT - I am looking for an MGB/GT that is requiring
some work but I don't have the space to take on "Project"
cars. Call Terry Dempre at 1-845-8387.

Wanted Engine for my 1970 MGB/GT - I am looking for an engine
for my car and someone who would put it in for me.
Call LEE at 456-2057

“What +he hell do you mean you bought another
MG Pparts car !l

Cartoon by Sarah Brown. sent in by Jim Brown of Hazelwood NC



English Motoring Club's
British Car Day 1990 --

This annual event sponsored by the English Motoring Club
of Mississippi (affiliated with the vintage Triumph Register)
is simply a chance for owners and admirers of British sports
cars to spend a friendly day together.

The events are open to the public at no charge, although
there is a $15.00 fee to register your British Car and $5.00
to register any other additional cars. Don't feel that your
"tired iron" should be left out of judging - this a FUN EVENT
not a Concourse Show!

Pre-registrations by September 17th will determine final
judging classes. Please call or return the Registration
for by that time (late registrations will be accepted).
Trophies will be awarded to first, second and third places in
Austin Healey, Jaguar, MG, Triumph, & Empire classes. Classes
will be altered if Pre-registration indicates enough cars in a
sub class group such MGA, MGB and so on.

This is a wonderful event that the LAMGCC attends as an annual
event and this year will be no exception. There is lots to do
there besides admire other British beauties. There is the Dizzy
Dean Baseball Museum and the MS Agriculture and Forestry
Museum nearby as will as having a Swap meet and Car Corral
being sponsored by the "Antique Vehicle Club of Mississippi.,
on the same date.

For those of you who wish to attend, we will be meeting that
morning in front of Shoney's at 6:30am to be leaving at 7:00am
sharp. We will then caravan up highway 55 to Jackson, where
we will join the ranks of many other British auto enthusiasts.

This event is lots of fun and you should make every attempt to
attend since this event is only once a year. If you would like
some more information on this you can contact Craig House at
601-469-3279, or Roger Gibson at 887-2725.

Don't Forget To Pre-Register!

REGISTRATION FORM

NAME : PHONE :

ADDRESS:

.CLUBS:
VEHICLES TO REGISTER

(1st)¥YR: MAKE: MDL: FEE: $15.00

(2nd) YR: MAKE : MDL: FEE: $5.00

(3rd)¥YR: MAKE: MDL: FEE: $5.00

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO ENGLISH MOTORING CLUB AND FORWARD TO

n N DNV BNC? TANAT CNN Mo 207%70K_KENCH




Wash and Wax -

We will be getting together on September 16th for a very informal
detailing and bull session. The time and location is still yet
to be announced.

British Car Day 1991!

The LAMGCC will be presenting its 1lst annual Spring British
Car Day and British Pub Night on April 20th, 1991. So now is
the time to start getting your car prepared for this showing.
This show has been in the making for quite some time now and
we are hoping it will be a huge success. We will be sending
many invitations to the out of town clubs as well as to the
local British clubs. This show will be run on the same day as
the Daughters of The British Empire's "British Pub Night".

This Pub Night will follow the show featuring that terrific
British food and ale. The location has yet to be announced for
the car chow, but we will keep you posted.

We have supplied a pre-registration form here to get somewhat
of an idea as to how the classes will fall. Be sure to pre-register
early. Call Roger uibson for more info. 887-2725

BRITISH CAR DAY 1991
REGISTRATION FORM

NAME

STREET CITY STATE

CLUB AFFILIATION

VEHICLES

1. YEAR/MAKE/MODEL

2. YEAR/MAKE/MODEL

3. YEAR/MAKE/MODEL

Please 1list any additional cars on the back of this form.
The registration fee is $15.00 per car, and $5.00 for each
additional car.
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